

good spot. VPSL Flamenbaum said that the Committee on Student Life did not meet last week but is meeting tomorrow. He reported meeting with a member of ResLife to ensure that housing information is transparent and informative. He is also talking to the FYE office about Scribner Seminar issues and working to strengthen communication with the Dining Hall. VPCA Pienkowski reported for the Club Affairs Committee. She said that the Presidents Council met last week with a good turnout. They went over the proposed Bylaws and charter amendments as well as having a conversation on general Club Affairs standards for new members. VPCA Pienkowski also reported on behalf of VPIO Alvarez for the Committee on Inclusion and Outreach. She said that VPIO Alvarez had an open forum regarding affinity spaces on campus. SCP Grijalva reported on the Inter Class Council. She said that the Senior Class is working to book a bus for the 50 Days Dance. Tickets will be sold after Spring Break. A rough schedule has also been outlined for Senior Week.

On motion of S. Maxwell and seconded by S. Kadets to vote by raise of hand.
All in favor (22-0). Carried.

VPCA Pienkowski introduced the resolution. She explained that the club wishes to amend the charter to accommodate for blending the social media manager and secretary into one role. A roll call vote occurred.
All in favor (21-0). Approved.

A

45 10 102 5 11 0000 0001 /

VPCA Pienkowski introduced the resolution, explaining that the Sailing Club started a trial period in the fall. They've had issues getting on the water, but have hosted some great outreach events and have been very communicative with the SGA. Therefore, they were recommended to the Senate to approve their end of trial period and charter. Two club representatives were present to answer questions. They stated that they plan to get one boat on the water this spring, and will hope to repair the other two next year. They also emphasized that the club is open to anyone. Senators voiced support and enthusiasm for the sailing club.

All in favor (18-0). Approved.

				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>			
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>			
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>

VPFA Maxwell said that the club is requesting a \$1,500 budget for the spring of 2024. S. Kates made a motion to amend the budget document to reflect the current year, seconded by S. Kadets.

All in favor (18-0). Approved.

				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>
	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>		<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	<input type="checkbox"/>

Activities for support, but did not. S. Kates remarked that the club is in a learning environment, and she doesn't feel there should be serious consequences for making a mistake like this unless it happens again. C. Lowell stated that the discussion could be tabled until another meeting.

Motion by S. Glanville to table this discussion until a future meeting, seconded by S. Grijalva.
Denied. (6-11).

